
Supplier Information Sheet

Supplier Statement

As South Africa enters it’s 3rd wave 
of the Coronavirus COVID-19 virus, 
WearCheck remains committed to 
ensuring the safety and welfare of 
our employees, visitors, customers, 
partners, stakeholders and our 
communities. We would like to 
request your support in ensuring 
that we continue to operate in a 
safe environment. 

We kindly request, as a partner to 
WearCheck, that you do not attend a 
WearCheck site if any of the 
following statements apply:

1. If you have been to a country in the last 10 
days that has been identified as a risk by the 
National Public Health Authority. If your 
country’s National Public Health Authority does 
not state country risk level for the COVID-19 
outbreak, then please default to the World 
Health Organisation (www.who.int) or contact 
your WearCheck representative. 

2. Are feeling unwell or experiencing any 
symptoms (Cough, High Temperature, Fever)

3. Have been in contact with anyone who has 
travelled internationally within the last 10 days 
AND they are unwell or experiencing any 
symptoms (Cough, High Temperature, Fever)

4. Have been in contact with anyone either 
confirmed or suspected of having the COVID-
19 Virus within the last 10 days. 

If you have any concerns or questions, please do 
not hesitate to reach out to your WearCheck
representative. 

Thank you for helping to keep WearCheck a safe environment for all.
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